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6 September 2016 
 
 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 16106 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 30 August 2016. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   

 
“Could you please describe the nature and scale of the last TUPE exercise carried 
out in 2012.” 

 
 
The Government’s Localism Bill includes, as part of its package of devolutionary measures 
for London, proposals that allow for the creation of Mayoral Development Corporations.   In 
2011, the Mayor proposed to re-form the Olympic Park Legacy Company as a Mayoral 
Development Corporation centred on the Olympic Park, but also incorporating a large part of 
the surrounding area. The set-up of the Legacy Corporation reflected the fact that the Mayor 
had identified this area as 'London’s single most important regeneration project for the next 
25 years', because it is where the opportunity of the 2012 Games meets some of the 
greatest need in the capital.  
 
The formation of the London Legacy Development Corporation (LLDC) in 2012 meant that:- 
 

• the new corporation had ownership of the Olympic Park land and various other 
public lands bordering the park area,  

• LLDC has a full suite of planning and land assembly powers,  
• LLDC was governed initially by the Olympic Park Legacy Company board 

members,  
• LLDC has no fixed life span, but is reviewed at regular intervals. 

 
Due to this, staff transferred (TUPE’d) to the LLDC, the Mayoral Development Corporation 
(MDC) and affected staff within Olympic Park Legacy Company (OPLC), Olympic Delivery 
Authority (ODA) and London Thames Gateway Development Corporation (LTDGC). 
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This involved the TUPE of the following:-  
 
Organisation  No of employees Additional Information 
OPLC 91 All OPLC employees transferred to LLDC  
ODA 13 Planning Policy and Planning Decisions team 

transferred. 
LTGDC 4 Planning and Development team whose work 

was in scope of the surrounding areas to the 
Park. 

 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/



